



Dear Alumni,

It is a pleasure to reach out to you in my new role as Quincy College President. I arrived at Quincy College last spring and have been heartened by the dedication of faculty, staff and students to maintain a relevant and vibrant community, even in the midst of a global pandemic.

As an alumnus, you represent the best Quincy College has to offer! My hope is that you will re-join the Quincy College community by following us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter and connect to us on LinkedIn. We also have a dedicated LinkedIn for Quincy College alumni.

And, I want to hear from you! Please tell me about your experience at Quincy College, the role it played in your journey and what you are up to now. To share your story, please contact me at alumni@quincycollege.edu.

To receive more information about the innovations and initiatives at Quincy College, please update your information <u>here</u>.

Please know Quincy College alumni always have a home at the College. I will look forward to a time when we can gather in person again and celebrate this unique community and institution. Until then, Quincy College will be developing opportunities to engage virtually with alumni – and help you engage with one another. So please, share your story and contact information and above all, stay safe.

I look forward to hearing from you and meeting you soon!

Dr. Richard DeCristofaro, Ed.D.

Sichard DeClistotars

President, Quincy College

Stay connected with us!







